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OPublic Service- ..
Company of Colorado

16805 WCR 19 1/2, Platteville, Colorado 80651

August 19, 1986
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-86525

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
- U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. H. N. Berkow, Director
Standardization and Special
Projects Directorate

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT: CONTROL ROD DRIVE AND
ORIFICING ASSEMBLY
(CRD0A) PREVENTIVE
MAINTENANCE PROGRAM

REFERENCE: 1) NRC Letter, Heitner
to Walker, dated
07/07/86 (G-86371).

Dear Mr. Berkow:

In your letter of July 7,1986 (Reference 1), the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) requested that Public Service Company of Colorado
(PSC) provide additional information on the Preventive Maintenance
Program for the Control Rod Drive and Orifice Assemblies. A
telephone conference was held with Mr. K. L. Heitner (NRC) on August
13, 1986, to clarify the level of detail requested (e.g., acceptance
criteria for the inspections in the proposed Preventive Maintenance
Frogram). Due to the amount of information involved and the level of
detail requested, it was agreed that PSC will submit this information
on or before September 19, 1986.
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Should you have any questions or comments concerning this letter,
please contact Mr. M. H. Holmes at (303) 480-6960.

Sincerely,

d .\d. GM bq
J. W. Gahm

\ Manager, Nuclear Production
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear

Generating Station

JWG:RLB/jlr


